Shirley Rukcic

From: Joe Holleman <JHolleman@post-dispatch.com>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 9:43 PM

To: Shirley Rukcic

Subject: William Douthit contact request

I am asking for the phone numbers for William Douthit, administrative hearing officer for the Parking Violations Bureau
of the St. Louis Treasurer's Office.

This request is being under all applicable Sunshine/Freedom of Information laws governing the operations of the above-
mentioned bureau/office.

You may forward the information to this email address. Thank you.

Joe Holleman

Reporter/columnist

St. Louis Post-Dispatch

314-340-8254

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you

validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT at helpdesk@stltreasurer.org if you believe this email
iS suspicious.



